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Capital Project Wish Lists for your Council Area are here! 
The MOA Office of Management and Budget (OMB) has posted lists of potential 
capital projects for each of the council areas. OMB would like each council to 
have their completed priority lists submitted to the OMB by early June. That 
means that you must have your council vote on the priorities during your May or 
early June meetings. 
 
The FCC Officer Positions are up for Election 
All FCC delegates are eligible to run for FCC Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer and 
Secretary. The nomination period is still open and will remain so until the 
elections that will be held in the May FCC meeting. 
 
So far Brit Szymoniak (Government Hill) has been nominated for FCC Chair, Al 
Tamagni, Sr. (Abbott Loop) and Dick Tremaine (Rabbit Creek) have been 
nominated for FCC Vice-Chair, Kep Pierce (Mountain View) has been nominated 
for FCC Treasurer and Bob Churchill (Rogers Park) has been nominated for FCC 
Secretary. 
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